
  

 

 

 
Nor thern  Shuswap Tr iba l  Counci l    

 

Northern Secwēpemc te Qelmūcw (NStQ) 

FISHERIES NOTICE 

NStQ 

Farwell Sockeye Fishery 
Closes On 

August 25, 2023  

(6:00 pm) 

Licence Number: XFSC 148 2023 - Amendment 1  

Chilcotin River System  

“Farwell Canyon” 
EFFECTIVE 

August 18, 2023 (6:00 pm) to August 25, 2023 (6:00 pm) 

Additional Descriptions:  

To further refine the Licence Area above, Sockeye fishing is only permitted in the following waters: the waters 

of the Chilcotin River from the confluence with the Chilko River downstream to the Fraser River.  Gear: handline 

(hand operated) and dip net. 

If you have any questions please contact: 

Rhonda Leech, Senior Stewardship Manager | Email: stewardshipmanager@nstq.org  

Shirley Hance Chelsea, Fisheries Coordinator | Email: fisheriescoordinator@nstq.org  Office (250) 392-7361 ext. 214  

Kris Wycotte, Field Supervisor | Email: fieldsupervisor@nstq.org  | Office: (250) 392-7361 ext.: 215 
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